
MUNICIPALITY OF THE DISTRICT OF 

YARMOUTH 
~~ 

September 20, 2023 

Warden Danny Muise 
5 J.E. Hatfield Court 
PO Box 10 
Tusket, NS B0W3M0 

Dear Warden Muise; 

RE: PEB Track 

I am please to inform you that the Municipality of the District of Yarmouth is committing to a 
contribution of up to $200,000 to the Par En Bas Track and Field Project. 

We are once again excited to partner with the Municipality of Argyle on another great project and we 
look forward to the opportunity this asset will bring to our region. 

cc: Victoria Brooks, CAO 
Alain Muise, CAO 

932 Highway 1 Hebron 
Nova Scotia BSA SZS 

P: (902) 742-7159 
F: (902) 742-3164 

www.district.yarmouth.ns.ca 


